
DIVERSION for the C67 – Monday 19th to Friday 23rd June 2023 
 

Stagecoach informed us on Friday 9th June that the College bus number C67 from Stroud 
(The Leazes) at 07:45, arriving at Thomas Keble at 08:05 will be diverted for the coming 
week.  There are bus stops along the entire diversion route and their drivers have been 
instructed to stop for the school children.  Below are instructions given to drivers regarding 
the temporary route for the week so that you can work out which stop is best for your child 
to use. 
 
Please note: this route only runs during Cirencester College term dates so will finish on 
Friday 7th July 2023 
 

 


